Subject: Important Update: Membership Fee Adjustment Effective Insert Date Here

Dear Insert Chapter Name Here Members,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding your Case Management Society of America—Insert Chapter Name Here membership.

Effective Date, we will increase our Chapter chapter dues from Old Amount to New Amount, bringing the total annual membership fee to New Total. This increase is necessitated by recent changes in policy related to Data Over Network (DON) and enhanced cybersecurity measures. These updates are essential to ensure the safety and integrity of our members' information in an increasingly digital world.

We understand that any fee increase requires careful consideration, and we have strived to keep this adjustment as minimal as possible while continuing to provide the high level of service and benefits that you, our valued members, have come to expect.

We deeply value your continued membership and participation in Chapter Name. Your membership grants you access to a wealth of benefits, including:

Continuing Case Manager (CCM) Credits: Our programs are designed to help you maintain your certification and stay current with industry standards.

Educational Opportunities: We offer a variety of workshops, seminars, and webinars featuring leading experts in the field.

Professional Development: Network with peers, share best practices, and gain insights to enhance your career and professional growth.

Exclusive Resources: Access to the latest research, case studies, and best practices in case management.

We remain committed to supporting your professional journey and are excited about the upcoming initiatives and opportunities we will offer.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Warm regards,

Your Chapter Name Board of Directors


